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A TEMPTING 
WAGON/QH

A TEMPTING 
WAGON/QH

AHS HOLD ON/QH

AIR TRAFFIC/TB

ALLI STARBUX/QH

ALLIE'S 
HEARTFLUSH/TB

AREED/TB

AZTEC BIG BOY/TB

BAD TEMPTATION/TB

BAY VELVET/TB

BETTER BELLE/TB

BLUSHING POWER/TB

BRAZEN BARRY/TB

Horse Name

ELPIDIO LUNA JR

ELPIDIO LUNA JR

JUDD KEARL

MARY MORGAN

JOSHUA MURPHY

KENNETH POWERS

JOYCE SALISBURY

JUAN MARTINEZ

JUAN MARTINEZ

ROBERTO GARZA

GEORGE BRYANT

ROBERT JENKINS

BARRY MCGILL

Trainer

468D6

468D6

418D8

I13730

835B8

H24315

O15092

M20788

Q19653

N30565

R01818

R12578

M36988

Tattoo

SHRP

SHRP

LSP

LSP

SHRP

LSP

LSP

RETA

SHRP

GCF

LSP

RETA

RETA

Track

7/7/2018

7/7/2018

10/1/2016

7/2/2010

5/1/2015

5/6/2010

7/6/2018

9/30/2015

2/28/2019

8/13/2016

7/23/2017

11/4/2017

9/4/2015

Date On Date Off Barred

On the Vet list in Louisiana, not 
eligible for removal until worked 
off.

Erratic in the 9th race at Lone Star
Park, shied from the stick; lost 
rider. Must work from the gates with
company and demonstrate the ability 
to finish for removal.

Must have a satisfactory official 
work, around a turn prior to next 
start.
Eased Â¼ mile pole, 4th race on 
07/01/2010 at Lone Star Park.

Bore out badly during race 4 at SHRP
(going 870) on 4/30/15.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work around the turn on the outside 
of company before entering back in a
turn race.
OK to enter straightaway races.

Horse must have an official work 
around the turn prior to next start.
 Horse was eased and walked off in 
the 2nd race on 05/06/2010 at LSP.

Distanced in third race at LSP on 
07/04/18. Must work 1/2 mile for 
removal from list.

Eased in race 4 at Retama Park on 
Sunday Sept. 27.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long before 
entering back.

Eased in race 9 at SHRP on 2/27/19.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long before 
entering back.

Greatly distanced and finished off 
photo in the 11th race at Gillespie 
County Fair on 08/13/2016. Also past
performance indicated did not finish
race.
Must have an official work with 
company and show to be competitive 
to be removed from list

Did not finish Race 2 at LSP on 
07/22/17. Erratic from the gate and 
unruly. Must work 1/2 mile from the 
gate, and demonstrate ability to 
compete to the satisfaction of the 
Stewards/Clocker.

Eased and beaten over 30 lengths in 
race 10 at Retama Park on 11/3/17

Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long before 
entering back.

Raced at Retama Park in Race 1 on 
09/04/2015. Trailed 63 3/4 lengths.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at 1/2 mile or more prior to 
reentry to be removed from the 
Stewards' List.
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CALICHE 
SURPRISE/QH

CALYPSO CAT/TB

CAT AND MOUSE 
GAME/QH

CATAPULT SHOT/TB

CHODY N DANIEL/TB

CHOICE OF THE 
HAREM/PA

CIBOLO HANNA/TB

CITY 
STREETSONFIRE/TB

CORONA ROULA/QH

CORONAS HOT 
GIRL/QH

CRANKUP 
PRODUCTION/TB

CULLEOKA KID/TB

Horse Name

JERRY PLUNKETT

JOSEPH METOYER

CARLOS TERRAZAS

ELPIDIO LUNA JR

ROGER WILLIAMS SR

JORGE MUNIZ

JAMES JOLLEY

STEVEN ROUBION

FIDEL PEREZ

JAVIER BORUNDA

TRACY NORRIS

RAYMOND YEIGH

Trainer

219C5

M38058

08917

I14957

Q07834

31749

S21687

K44835

847C5

525E3

Q20534

M29532

Tattoo

RETA

RETA

MAN

RETA

RETA

RETA

SHRP

LSP

LSP

COMM

LSP

RETA

Track

7/22/2017

11/17/2012

4/11/2010

9/16/2014

8/29/2018

8/4/2015

3/28/2019

5/2/2010

10/1/2016

8/14/2017

5/14/2016

11/23/2013

Date On Date Off Barred

Blew the turn in race 2 at Retama 
Park on 7/21/17. 
Must have a satisfactory official 
work around a turn with company 
before entering back in a turn race.

Beaten over 30 lengths in race 2 at 
Retama Park on 11/16/12.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least a 1/2 mile in length 
before entering back.

Veered in @ Start, Race 2 @ Manor; 
Erratic throughout, trailed 
significantly. Must work inside with
others, proficiently to demonstrate 
competitive ability from gate.

Pulled up in race 6 at Retama Park 
on 9/13/14.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long before 
entering back.

Broke akwardly, and left the gate 
shaking his head,then ducked 
sideways toward the outside fence. 
Pulled up by rider.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work from the gate at least 1/2 mile
long. Must demonstrate a willingness
to compete to the satisfaction of 
the starter before entering back.

Raced in race 7 at Retama Park on 
8/1/15.
Horse does not match description on 
papers. The horse is grey, with a 
star, and strip on face. Also has 
white on inside of RF cornet band.  
Papers say brown horse. Photo 
indicates a blaze. Photo taken from 
right side, so cornet marking not 
visible. 
Tatoo number on lip matches number 
on papers.
May not enter back until papaers are
corrected.

Eased in race 1 at SHRP on 2/26/19.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long before 
entering back.

Must have an official work prior to 
next start.

In tight midstretch Race 3 @ LSP; 
bucked. Must work from the gate with
company and demonstrate the ability 
to finish for removal.

Bucked in race 5 at Gillespie County
Fair on August 13, 2017. Must have 
official work with company from 
gates and show profiency to start.

Must work 1/2 mile with company and 
demonstrate ability to finish, 
following Race 7 performance @ LSP 
on 05/13/16.

Eased in race 4 at Retama Park on 
11/23/13.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at 1/2 mile or longer before 
entering back.

Comments
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DASH MASTER 
JEFF/QH

DAWSON'S PASS/TB

DEES LOCA 
MOTION/TB

DEVON'S IRON 
GIANT/TB

DIXIE WHO/TB

DRINKIN 
CHAMPAIGN/QH

EARLY ROCKIN/TB

EL MARTILLO/QH

EL VENDABAL/TB

ESTRELLA 
CORONA/QH

Horse Name

ALBERTO SOLIS

AUSTIN GUSTAFSON

RENEE LAFLEUR-
DIAZ

ROGER ELIOTT

JOSE RODRIGUEZ-
TORRES

JOSUE PONCE

JUAN MARTINEZ

MANUEL ROMAN

JUAN MARTINEZ

ISIDRO FLORES

Trainer

~48389

P19036

S05067

N12783

P06813

336A0

J04361

253D8

R09966

598D6

Tattoo

RETA

SHRP

COMM

RETA

SHRP

RETA

RETA

SHRP

RETA

GCF

Track

8/21/2018

2/26/2019

7/21/2019

11/14/2017

2/2/2016

5/30/2015

9/9/2014

4/24/2016

10/7/2017

7/8/2018

Date On Date Off Barred

(Trainer was contacted, and he 
stated the horse had bowed, and will
no longer race.)

Reared leaving the gate, and then 
attempted to buck. Was pulled up by 
the rider and DNF.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work from the gate before entering 
back.

Pulled up during race 2 at SHRP on 
2/22/19.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long before 
entering back.

Poor performance trailed through out
and failed to compete in race 11 on 
07/20/19 at Gillespie County 
Fairgrounds
Must pass a Commission Vet physical 
exam before entering.

Eased in race 11 at Retama park on 
11/11/17.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least a 1/2 mile in length, 
before entering back.

Pulled up and DNF in race 3 at SHRP 
on 2/1/16.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work before entering back.

AQHA Suspension Release: DRINKIN 
CHAMPAIGN 
Monday, June 22, 2015 4:47 PM
We have received all necessary items
to release the horse DRINKIN 
CHAMPAIGN, # 5287166, from AQHA 
suspension.  Please be advised if 
the horse races within the next 60 
days, the horse must be tested post-
race(s) under supervision of a 
racing jurisdiction at the owner's 
expense. 
 
OK to enter once reinstated by AQHA.
However, if horse races within 60 
days after the end of the 
suspension, (ie before on or before 
July 3 2015) this horse must be 
tested post race. 

Beaten over 30 lengths in race 1 at 
Retama park on 9/6/14.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at leat 1/2 mile long before 
entering back.

Bucked in the 6th race at SHRP on 
4.23.16. Must work satisfactorily 
from gate between horses to be 
remove.

Beaten over 30 lengths in race 9 at 
Retama Park on 10/6/17.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long before 
entering back.

Refused to load in gate and was 
scratched from the 10th race at GCF 
on 07/07/18. To be removed from 
list, must have Starter's approval 

Comments
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EVERY CHICKS 
FAVORIT/QH

EXCLUSIVELY 
TEA/TB

EXPECT BLING/TB

EYE PARTY LATE/QH

FANTASY WOMEN/QH

FINS UP/QH

FIRST CORONA 
SPECIAL/QH

FKS ZOOMISH/QH

FLAGS AT THE 
TOP/TB

FLIRTINGWITHAMIRA
CLE/QH

FOLLOW MY 
HEART/TB

GEH YAWLS LIL 
DASH/QH

GLITTER GOLD/TB

Horse Name

JOSE VILLAFRANCO-
VAZQUEZ

JOEL GARZA

MIGUEL CASTILLO

JOHN FOUTCH

ANGEL SANCHEZ

JOSE ESPINOSA

STEVEN SALAZAR

ALEJANDRO 
VILLARREAL

SWADE KING

JUAN SAUCEDO

GLENN DOEGE

BENJAMIN GARZA

ALEX HERNANDEZ

Trainer

320E2

N12743

R05066

833B8

114E4

09385

06578

09304

R11579

855B0

L10456

859C6

O19748

Tattoo

LSP

SHRP

RETA

LSP

GCF

RETA

LSP

GCF

RETA

SHRP

RETA

GCF

RETA

Track

10/20/2017

3/9/2016

9/23/2017

10/30/2015

7/7/2019

7/6/2011

9/21/2012

8/16/2010

8/15/2018

4/15/2014

10/16/2010

8/28/2016

11/26/2016

Date On Date Off Barred

loading in gate and an official work
from the gate.

OK Stewards list must work, draw 
blood prior to entry

Dwelt badly at the start in race 9 
on March 4 2016 at SHRP.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work from the gate before entering 
back.

Eased in race 8 at Retama Park on 
9/22/17.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long before 
entering back.

Must work with company from the gate
and demonstrate an ability to finish
following a poor performance in the 
4th race at LSP on 10/29/15. Broke 
out sharply from the outside post 
towards the rail and raced 
erratically.

Flipped in gate in race 5 at GCF on 
7-6-19. Must have an approved 
workout from the gate with company 
and gate approval from starter.

Tattoo had a number 9 that was put 
in upside down needs correction

Bucked and was pulled up during race
6 at LSP on 9/20/12.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work before entering back.

Bolted in, unseated rider and 
flipped over rail in Race 1 at GCF 
on 08/15/10.
Must have official work from the 
gate between company, prior to next 
start.

Blew the turn badly during race 7 on
the turf on 8/14/18 at Retama Park. 
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long, and 
demonstrate a willingness to go 
around a turn before entering back.

Bucked for the second race in 
succession. Must work with COMPANY 
ON BOTH SIDES at least twice and be 
watched by a Steward.

Distanced in the 2nd race at Retama 
Park on 10/15/10
In order to be removed, must have a 
satisfactory official work showing 
that the horse will be competive in 
a race.

Fractious in gate, reared at start, 
unseating rider in Race 3 at 
Gillespie County Fair on 08/27/2016.
Must work out of gate and show 
proficiency starting from  the gate.

Dwelt badly at the start of race 8 
at Retama Park on 11/25/16. 
(This horse refused to leave the 
gate in his prior start on 11/12/16,
then successfully worked from the 
gate in company, and was reapproved 

Comments
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GOLS VICTORY/QH

GROOVIN JAMIE/TB

HADTOBEBYYAWL/QH

HEZA TEMPTING 
VISION/QH

I FEEL FREE/TB

IM AN AMERICAN 
MAN/TB

IM RECKLESS 
TOO/QH

IMA DASHING 
GATOR/QH

IMARAZORCAT/TB

ISLE OF KARMOY/TB

JACKS GETTIN 
DOWN/QH

Horse Name

ELIDA BUSTAMANTE

JAIME CASTELLANOS

JOSE NEVAREZ JR

BRADLEY BOLEN

JUSTIN EVANS

AMANDA BARTON

ROBERTO MADRIGAL

JOHN BUCHANAN

RUPERTO URBINA

JOSE RODRIGUEZ-
TORRES

LANCE MOORE

Trainer

0911Z

J35766

06769

315E8

M12613

R09052

899A4

195C7

O25519

P04541

769D6

Tattoo

MAN

MAN

MAN

SHRP

LSP

SHRP

LSP

RETA

LSP

RETA

GCF

Track

3/19/2010

4/18/2010

3/27/2010

5/12/2018

5/27/2013

2/16/2019

9/29/2012

6/27/2017

6/16/2017

11/12/2016

8/17/2016

Date On Date Off Barred

to start on 11/18/16.) 
This horse must remain on the 
stewards list for at least 60 days, 
then he must show a satisfactory 
work from the gate with company and 
be re-approved by a starter in order
to enter.

Horse's Papers must be corrected 
owner listed as Rick Murphy should 
be corrected to Rick Murphey.

In Race # 9 at Manor Downs on 
04/18/10 the horse Groovin Jamie was
distanced and must work a 
satisfactory half mile  official 
work to show profiencey to start.

Must have satisfactory work from 
gate prior to next start.

On 5/11/18 in race 8 at SHRP, PP 2 
Heza Tempting Vision broke in 
sharply at the start against the 
effort of the rider contacting the #
1 at the inside rail and was eased 
to the finish. Heza Tempting Vision 
must have an official work from the 
gate with company to be removed from
Stewards list.

Eased at the Top of the stretch, 
Race 6 @ LSP. Must work 1/2 mile w/ 
Company to the satisfaction of the 
starter/stewards for removal.

Refused to leave the gate in race 1 
at SHRP on 2/15/19.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work from the gate at least 1/2 mile
long, and must obtain the starter's 
approval, before entering back.

Fell at the 5/16ths during race 2 at
LSP on 9/28/12.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 660 yards in distance,
before entering back.

Ducked out suddenly going around the
turn in race 2 at Retama Park on 
6/24/17.

Must have a satisfactory official 
660 work around a turn, before 
entering back in a turn race.

Eased in Race 3 @ LSP on 06/15/17, 
DNF'd. Must Work to demonstrate an 
ability to compete and finish.

Fell just after the 1/16th pole 
during race 8 at Retama Park on 
11/11/16.
(Got up and galloped off, apparently
uninjured.)

Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile in length, 
before entering back.

Bucked in the 6th race at Gillespie 
County Fair on 08/14/2016. Must have
a competitive official work with 
company to be remove from list

Comments
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JOANNES ADVICE/QH

LADY BASIN/TB

LADY SILK 
RUNAWAY/QH

LG FLYNN CHICK/QH

LIL MARCUS/TB

LILY'S POSE/TB

LITTLE KOOL 
BABY/QH

LITTLECATOFMINE/Q
H

LIVING THE 
MOMENT/QH

MAGNOLIA MARCH/TB

MARINOUS/TB

MEDUZZA/QH

Horse Name

AURELIO VALDEZ

JUAN MARTINEZ

ROBERTO MADRIGAL

JORGE BARRERA

RUPERTO URBINA

KARL BROBERG

YONI MARTINEZ

RENEE LAFLEUR-
DIAZ

ALVIN FRANCIS JR

MILO DAVIDSON

JERENESTO TORREZ

BRIAN STROUD

Trainer

235C1

O24522

420A0

004D7

P25050

T02447

568F1

7825X

12674

Q17238

*42080

170C1

Tattoo

LSP

RETA

GCF

COMM

SHRP

SHRP

LSP

LSP

GCF

LSP

LSP

RETA

Track

10/16/2013

9/20/2015

7/21/2013

7/18/2016

3/11/2017

2/7/2019

9/25/2018

11/5/2010

7/5/2015

4/24/2016

7/8/2014

7/29/2014

Date On Date Off Barred

Bucked in the 5th race at LSP on 
9/21/2013. Must have a satisfactory 
work from the gate.

Eased in the 2nd race at Retama Park
on 9/19/15.
(Beaten 56 lengths in her first 
start at Retama Park on 9/12/15.)

Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long before 
entering back.

Raced erratically from Post Position
#8. Lugged in throughout despite 
riders attempt to correct. Must work
w/ company from outside post 
position to satisfaction of 
starter/stewards.

Bucked just out of gate at GCF in 
race #4 on 07/17/16. Must have an 
official workout from gate with 
company to be removed from stewards 
list.

Refused to leave the gate in race 5 
at Sam Houston Race Park on 3/10/17.

must have at least 1 satisfactory 
official work from the gate, and the
Starter's approval before entering 
back.

Pulled up during Race 1 at SHRP on 
2/6/19. Vanned off.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long, before 
entering back.

1st time starter, bucked in the 
trials race 8 at LSP. Must Work with
company and demonstrate the ability 
to finish. TL

Dwelt badly in the gate at the start
of race 6 at LSP on 11/4/10.
Must have a satisfactoy official 
work from the gate with company 
before entering back.

Race 2 at GCF, May not enter until 
Registration Certificate is 
corrected and complies with 
identification markings and tattoo 
number.

Eased at the 5/16 pole during race 9
@ LSP on 04/23/16. Must work 1/2 
mile to the satisfaction of the 
clocker/stewards to demonstrate the 
ability to finish.

Ducked out towards the gap after the
start of Race 8 @ LSP, Must work 
from the gate w/ company to the 
satisfaction of the Stewards and/or 
their representatives to demonstrate
proficiency to finish.

Bore out badly during race 8 at 
Retama Park on 7/26/14. 
Must have a satisfactory official 
work from the gate on the outside of
company before entering back.

Comments
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MISS TRIPLE J/QH

MISSTHOUSANDBELLE
S/QH

MISTY SWAMP/TB

MOMSABARMAID/TB

MR KING MIDAS/QH

MR KIPS 
STREAKIN/QH

MR LOTA CASH/QH

MR ZEST 
CHARGER/QH

MS DASHNDEE/QH

MSCLASSY 
VOLCOM/QH

MSG CARTEL 
IMAGE/QH

Horse Name

GONZALO GONZALES

ROBERTO MADRIGAL

MISTY CANSLER

DOMINGO 
CHACALTANA

AL WATSON

JOEL GARZA

EARL ARMSTRONG

ANGEL SANCHEZ

CARLOS 
TURRUBIARTES

JOEL GARZA

JESSE YOAKUM

Trainer

09450

00942

N19311

S24606

378B6

803A4

393C1

813C2

327D7

250B7

096B2

Tattoo

LSP

SHRP

LSP

LSP

GCF

LSP

COMM

LSP

SHRP

SHRP

LSP

Track

11/13/2010

6/30/2010

4/20/2016

4/27/2019

7/6/2015

11/6/2014

8/12/2014

11/11/2014

4/6/2018

4/29/2014

11/6/2012

Date On Date Off Barred

Miss Triple J refused to leave the 
gates during Race 10 on 11/12/10 at 
Lone Star Park.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work from the gates with company 
before entering back.

Eased in race 9 at SHRP on 6/26/10. 
Must have a satisfactory official 
work before entering back.
(Trainer states he doesn't want to 
run this horse back at all, because 
the horse has run 3 times and has so
far shown nothing.)

Eased @ 1/4 pole in the 5th @ LSP on
04/17/16. Must work 1/2 mile and 
demonstrate an ability to compete 
and finish for removal.

   The horse Momsabarmaid bolted to 
the outside over heels of a leading 
horse in the early going of the 
first race at LSP on 04/27/19. Must 
work 1/2 mile with company.

Race #2 at GCF, veered out badly and
carried other horses out around 
pull-up turn resulting in two horses
hitting outside rail and going down 
after finish of race, on 07/04/15.
Must have a satisfactory official 
workout at GCF a distance of 110 
yards, with company on the outside 
of horse, without veering out and 
negotiate pull-up turn safely, 
before entering back.
Mr King Midas worked 110 yards from 
gate at GCF on 7/18/2015. The GCF 
stewards viewed the workout and as a
result, Mr King Midas may only enter
and start in races at distances of 
250 yards and longer on the 
straightaway. The horse is 
ineligible to enter races at 
distances less than 250 yds. until 
it produces a 110 yard workout and 
safely negotiate the pull-up turn to
the satisfaction of the Stewards. 

Bucked during Race 9 @ LSP on 
11/01/14. Must have a satisfactory 
work from the gate with company and 
demonstrate ability to finish.

Not eligible for entry pending 
tattoo correction on registration 
papers.

Bucked during Race 10 @ LSP. Must 
work from the gate with company and 
demonstrate the ability to finish.

10-18-17 EVD 7th Race pulled up past
wire Vanned Off Lame LF- work and 
blood (JMS) 956-407-9448.

Erratic around the turn, eventually 
blowing the turn. must work, in 
company, around the turn.

Made a hard Left out of the Gate @ 
LSP Race 3, 11/03/12. Brushed the 
rail multiple times traveling down 
the racetrack. Must successfully 

Comments
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MSSMITEYAWARD/QH

MY DARLIN 
IRISH/TB

NASTYROLLERCOASTE
R/TB

NCC CULPEPPER/QH

OREET/TB

PARTY BUS/TB

PASS THE BREW/TB

PESTER/TB

POKER TABLE/TB

POLLOCK'S 
PRAISE/TB

PRESSURETODASHBYE
/QH

Horse Name

RODOLFO SANCHEZ

JOSEPH METOYER

JAMES BIRD

ROBERTO MADRIGAL

CHARLES SIMPSON

KENNETH PERSON

RENEE LAFLEUR-
DIAZ

CHRISTINE BYROM

BRENT CHARLTON

DEWAN GODFREY

ABRAHAM RANGEL

Trainer

2965Z

K17907

N30695

14091

M28567

N04753

I21748

R11937

Q22142

F30515

813D1

Tattoo

SHRP

SHRP

GCF

GCF

SHRP

LSP

SHRP

SHRP

LSP

SHRP

RETA

Track

5/14/2011

2/12/2011

7/18/2016

8/12/2012

2/22/2012

6/28/2014

3/27/2010

2/26/2019

7/30/2017

3/26/2010

7/12/2016

Date On Date Off Barred

work from the gate with company for 
removal.

Took a number of bad steps behind, 
lost action, and lost rider early in
race 5 at SHRP on 5/13/11. (DNF)
Must have a satisfactory official 
work before entering back.

Pulled up in race 2 at SHRP on 
2/10/11. 
Must have a satisfactory official 
work behind two other horses, to 
show she will no longer duck and 
dive from kickback, and show she 
will not pull herself up or duck 
out.
(Trainer stated that the horse has a
physical problem and is sending her 
home.)

Rejected loading in starting gate in
race #10 at GCF on 07/16/16. Must 
have a starter's approval that the 
horse will satisfactorily load in 
gate to starter's satisfaction.

Reared up at start and bucked in the
7th race at Gillespie County Fair on
08/11/2012.
Must work from the gate, 
satisfactorily, with company.

Beaten over 44 lengths in race 10 at
SHRP on 2/20/12. (Several prior poor
races as well.)
Must have a satisfactory official 
work before entering back.

Finished a distant last in the 8th 
race going a mile @ LSP. Tried to 
get out through out, never a factor.
Must work around the turn w/ company
and exhibit competitive ability to 
finish for removal.

Lugged out badly and carried another
horse out around the turn in race 9 
at SHRP on 3/26/10.
Must have a satisfactory official 
workout without lugging out at at 
least a 1/2 mile before entering 
back. 
(This horse has a history of 
periodically lugging out and turn 
blowing.)

Eased in race 5 at SHRP on 2/23/19.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long before 
entering back.

Must have a satisfactory work around
the turn with company and 
demonstrate an ability to finish for
removal. 
(073017 Race #3 blew turn, trailed)

Beaten over 36 lengths in race 8 at 
SHRP on 3/25/10.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work before entering back.

Refused to leave the gate in race 3 
at Retama Park on 7/9/16.

Comments
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PRIVATE ASCOT/TB

RAPID ROTATION/TB

RISEN CITY/TB

RONABELLE'S 
MAZE/TB

RUN FOR SENATOR 
TLC/QH

RUNNING ON 
MOONSHINE/QH

SCOTT'S SONG/TB

SEALED THE 
DEAL/QH

SHAKE EM DISCO 
MOON/QH

SHAKE EM HOLLY/QH

SHAKEMSCARFACE/QH

Horse Name

RUPERTO URBINA

JOSEPH DAVIS

MARK HIBDON

SHEILA KLEIN

ROLANDO ALMANZA

MARIO RODRIGUEZ

MISTY CANSLER

ELIZABETH WATSON

JOE CHAPA

DARON WILLIAMS

ROBERT TOUCHET

Trainer

Q23514

C39697

L37682

I41750

606F4

02291

R05788

10456

06700

14925

5310Z

Tattoo

LSP

SHRP

LSP

GCF

RETA

RETA

LSP

SHRP

RETA

GCF

SHRP

Track

5/14/2017

4/5/2010

4/15/2015

8/31/2011

7/1/2019

6/13/2015

6/2/2016

8/6/2010

7/3/2012

8/14/2011

7/30/2010

Date On Date Off Barred

Must have a satisfactory official 
work from the gate in company, and 
must have approval of the starter 
before entering back.

Placed on the Stewards list after 
flipping in the Paddock @ LSP on 
05/13/17. Must school in the paddock
until proficient to participate.

Eased in race 9 at SHRP on 4/3/10.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work entering back.

Placed on the Steward's list for his
performance in race 7 on 04/12/15. 
Fractious in the gate, bucked and 
consequently eased prior to the 
first turn. Must work from the gates
with a qualifying time for removal.

In Race 10 at GCF 08/28/11 ran 
green, attempted to run off, pulled 
up far turn, DNF, must have official
work from gate before entering back.

Bolts to the outside fence and 
refuses to perform during attempted 
official workouts. Multiple 
incidents at Retama Park June 24-29.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work and be approved by a Texas 
outrider and/or starter before 
entering back.

Horse does not match papers. Papers 
say "left hind sock," but the horse 
actually has a right hind sock. 
Will be allowed to race on 6/13/15, 
but may not enter back until the 
papers are corrected.
Trainer Mario Rodriguez notified 
6/13/15.
Owner Rene M. Pena jr. notified 
6/13/15.

Upon two (2) failed attempts to 
start, must school in paddock and 
post parade and show proficiency to 
participate. Additionally, must work
from the gate with company to the 
satisfaction of the Stewards and/or 
their representatives.

Bucked in race 11 at SHRP on 8/5/10.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work from the gate in company before
entering back.

Appeared to buck during race 10 at 
Retama Park on 6/30/12. Lost rider. 
Must have a satisfactory official 
work before entering back.

Tattoo number discrepancy requires 
correction. Registration papers 
reflect tattoo # 14925, Lip tattoo #
reflects 14935.

Ownership issues must be resolved 
before entering back.
(The horse's papers show owners 
Garcia, Ernesto G. and Israel J.
Ernesto G. is allegedly dead, 
therefore not eligible to be 
licensed, possible Ernesto G. died 
before the horse was 

Comments
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SHEEZA MOON 
DASHER/QH

SHINER SPECIAL 
AWARD/QH

SHOW ME 
ATTENTION/QH

SKYSCRAPER/QH

SLICK PARDONED 
ME/TB

SMACK RIDGE/TB

SPANISH OAK 
KAZAAM/QH

SPECIAL RATE 
ROSE/TB

STORM 
EXPECTATIONS/TB

SWAMP LAST 
CHANCE/TB

THRASHER/TB

TINY BIT OF 
BAJA/QH

Horse Name

ROBERTO MADRIGAL

GEORGE BARD JR

MICHAEL WARWICK

SANTIAGO RIOJAS 
JR

KARL BROBERG

SIMON BUECHLER

JOSE GARCIA

CHARLES HAVERKAMP

JUAN MARTINEZ

DON POTEET

KENNETH PERSON

MANUEL ROMAN

Trainer

194B2

08456

042E1

657F7

J02186

L37055

4712Y

R07940

O27740

N00109

S08180

844C2

Tattoo

RETA

SHRP

GCF

COMM

RETA

LSP

GCF

RETA

SHRP

RETA

LSP

RETA

Track

8/18/2012

5/31/2010

8/13/2016

7/21/2019

11/8/2016

6/2/2013

8/27/2011

9/10/2016

2/17/2017

8/22/2015

7/4/2019

7/6/2019

Date On Date Off Barred

registered.????)

Bucked and ducked out, losing rider 
in race 6 at Retama Park on 8/17/12.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work from the gate before entering 
back.

Refused to leave the starting gate 
in race 5 at SHRP on 5/29/10.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work in company from the gate before
entering back.

Bucked in the 2nd race at Gillespie 
County Fair on 08/13/2016. Must have
a competitive official work with 
company to be remove from list

Was fractious at the gate and in 
post parade and raced very green 
through out race #6 at GCF on 
07/21/19. Must have official work 
from the gate with company and 
starter approval before being 
eligible to start.

Reared at the start, almost flipped 
over, and DNF in race 7 at Retama 
Park on 10/28/16.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work from the gate before entering 
back.

Blew the turn Race 3 @ LSP, Must 
Work 1/2 w/ Company to the 
satisfaction of Stewards/Starter.

Fractious in gate; bucked in Race 3 
on 08/27/2011 at GCF.  Must work in 
gate in company before entering 
back.

Bucked and lost rider after leaving 
the gate in race 6 at Retama Park on
9/9/16.

Must have a satisfactory official 
work from the gate with company 
before entering back.

Eased in Race 3 at Sam Houston Race 
Park on 2/14/17. 
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long before 
entering back.

Pulled up and vanned off in race 9 
at Retama Park on 8/21/15.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile long before 
entering back.

Pulled up during the running of the 
fifth race at LSP on 06/29/19. Must 
work 1/2 mile to be removed from the
list.

This horse's hind end appeared to 
collapse soon after leaving the gate
going 870, during race 1 at Retama 
Park on 7/5/19. Lost rider after 
second event of hind end collapse. 
Must have a satisfactory official 
work from the gate at least 300 
yards long, in front of the State 

Comments
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TRAVEL TIME/TB

TTT LUPES HALO/QH

UNCLE 
VALENTINE/TB

UNO BILLIE/TB

V CROSS 
GRIPPER/TB

VALIANT 
GATHERING/QH

VALIANT 
TROOPER/QH

VALIDO/TB

VIVA ZAPATA/QH

WALKING FIRE/QH

Horse Name

JUSTO BUSTAMANTE

RAUL RODRIGUEZ

ROBERT JENKINS

CHARLES HAVERKAMP

TRACY NORRIS

ROBERT MECHE

ANTONIO DELGADO 
SR

JOE RUBARTH

HOMAR GARZA

CARLOS MARTINEZ

Trainer

N01597

826B8

L04859

N21293

T23165

452E5

010E1

G17952

785C5

757A9

Tattoo

LSP

LSP

LSP

RETA

SHRP

GCF

RETA

RETA

LSP

GCF

Track

4/10/2015

10/24/2014

5/22/2011

10/13/2012

2/14/2019

8/12/2018

8/14/2017

9/7/2011

4/10/2015

7/8/2012

Date On Date Off Barred

Vet.   Must demonstrate an ability 
to safely compete, and obtain the 
approval of the Starter and State 
Vet before entering back.

Placed on the Stewards list 
following Race 6 @ LSP on 04/09/15. 
Unruly in the paddock, locked up 
when Jockey attempted to mount. 
Continued to freeze upon arrival to 
the pony which necessitated a late 
program scratch. Must school in the 
paddock and demonstrate the ability 
to pony and perform to the 
satisfaction of the Stewards. Upon 
determining the aforementioned 
ability, Trainer must contact the 
Stewards for their review and 
demonstration to be removed for 
entry.

Erratic start and subsequently 
bucked in the 6th Race @ LSP. This 
is the 2nd incident of bucking in 
the past month. Must have a 
satisfactory work from the gate w/ 
company and demonstrate a 
satisfactory finish for removal.

Blew the turn in the 7th race on 
05/21/11 needs to perform an 
official work around the turn and 
show profiency to start.

Poor performance, Distanced in the 
4th race at Retama Park on 10/12/12
Must work half mile satisfactorily 
to be removed from Stewards List

Refused to leave the gate in race 5 
at SHRP on 2/13/19.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work from the gate at least 1/2 mile
long, and satisfy the starter as to 
a willingness to compete, before 
entering back.

On the Stewards list for poor 
performance in the 4th race @ GCF. 
Must work from the gate with company
and demonstrate the ability to 
finish. TL

Refused to leave the gate in race 10
at Retama Park on 8/12/17.
Must have a satisfactory official 
work with company from the starting 
gate, before entering back.

Blew the first turn going a mile in 
race 7 at Retama Park on 9/3/11. 
Continued to lug out down 
backstretch. 
Must have a satisfactory official 
work of at least a 1/2 mile before 
entering back.   (Trainer notified 
9/7/11. Stated horse will be 
retired.)

Placed on the Steward's list pending
clarification & notification of 
ownership.

Bucked in the 4th race at GCF on 
7/7/2012. Must work from gate with 
company and show proficiency to 
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WEE BE RUNNIN/QH

WHENITHINKOFYOU/T
B

WILDCATTERS 
LUCK/TB

WINNERS CHECK/QH

Horse Name

CLETO MARTINEZ JR

KARL BROBERG

CESAREO GOVEA

ALVARO BAILON JR

Trainer

14442

N16177

L22353

982A1

Tattoo

GCF

LSP

SHRP

GCF

Track

8/27/2012

6/7/2013

2/2/2016

8/14/2011

Date On Date Off Barred

start.

Dwelt at start and poor performance 
in the 1st race at Gillespie County 
Fair on 08/26/12.
Must work in company around the turn
and meet Steward?s approval to 
enter.

Eased @ 1/4 pole during 1st Race @ 
LSP on 06/06/13. Must work w/company
to the satisfaction of 
Starter/Stewards for Removal.

Trailed and outrun in race 6 at SHRP
on 1/29/16. 
Must have a satisfactory official 
work at least 1/2 mile in length 
before entering back.

Bucked and unseated rider in Race 4 
on 08/14/2011 at GCF.  Must have a  
official work from the gate in 
company before entering back.

Comments


